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March 21, 1969

Bear Georgs:

I was very sorry to have missed you in London too. 1f
the British strain of this winter's flu is as unpleasant as
its American cousin, | can well understand that you have
been out of circulation for some time,

The President's trip did go very well, and ] am encouraged
that we have at least made a good start on consultations with
our European friends on a whole complex of problems.

I hope you will let me know if you plan to come to Waehington.
It would be good to have a chance to talk,

Best regards,

27

Henry A. Kissinger

The Right Honorable George Brown, M. P,
House of Commons

Westminster

London, 8 W 1

England
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ACTION
March 19, 1969

MEMORANDUM FOR MR. KISSINGER
FROM: Helmut Sonnenfeldt

SUBJECT: Your Reply to George Brown

On March 3 George Brown wrote to you, regretting that his
illness had prevented him from seeing you in London on the
Presidential trip (Tab B ). Attached at Tab A is a suggested
reply for your signature.
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